
Motion:  Motion 5 Proposed by Councillor Mandy Gaylard by Councillor 

Caroline Page

“This Council believes the Government should make fair and

transitional state pension arrangements for the 34,000

Suffolk women born in the 1950’s, who have unfairly borne

the burden of the increase to the State Pension Age with

lack of appropriate notification.

This Council requests the Interim Chief Executive write to

the Secretary of State for Work and Pensions calling on the

government to reconsider transitional arrangangements for women."

Members present agreed unanimously by a show of hands.


